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I would like he US Forest Service to consider classifying the Nellie-Juan 
Ford as a Wilderness Area and I ask that it be classified with the Forest Services 
Primitive Standard.
This ecological and scenic wonder should be preserved for the benefit of the planet 
and future generations.
The Chugach National Forest also needs preservation status against the use of 
chain saws in the WSA that cause damage to trees and other sensitive areas of this 
region.

							Thank you,
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